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October 8, 2020 

 

RE: Central East Transfer Out Transmission – Facility Application Submitted to the AUC 

On September, 25, 2020, ATCO Electric Ltd. (ATCO) submitted the Facility Application (Proceeding 

No. 25469) for the Central East Transfer Out Transmission Project to the Alberta Utilities Commission 

(AUC). The application proposes the construction of two new 240 kV transmission lines, designated as 

9L62 and 9L86, alterations to the existing Tinchebray 972S substation, and a minor shift to the existing 

9L16 transmission line. The new transmission lines are proposed to be strung on a double circuit steel 

mono-pole structure. For more information on the development of the Project, please refer to the 

project website at www.atco.com/en-ca/projects/central-east-transfer-out-transmission-project 

ATCO is requesting the AUC’s approval to construct and operate the proposed facilities. If approval is 

granted by the AUC, construction activities will commence as soon as August 2022. Please note that 

project timing and details may be adjusted as plans are finalized. 

In the coming weeks, you may receive a Notice of Application from the AUC providing you with 

information on how the AUC considers the application and how you can participate in the process. 

Thank you for your engagement on the project so far. Please contact us at your earliest convenience 

should you have any questions or comments regarding the Project. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jeff Sansom 

Project Planner 

ATCO Electric Ltd. 

Toll Free: 1-855-420-5775 

E-mail: consultation@atcoelectric.com 
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